
LaTavia  Roberson  Signs
Divante  Jones  and  Garreth
Payton  to  Managerial
Contracts
HOUSTON,  TX–Roberson  Sports  Management  has  announced  the
signing of Two more promising prospects in super lightweight
Divante Jones and cruiserweight Garreth Payton.
Divante ‘The Dominator’ Jones started boxing at the age of
seven after getting in to a fight after school on the school
bus. “When he got home I told my dad what happened. my dad
paused for a moment and asked me if he was alright,” said
Jones. It was at that time Divante told his dad he was fine,
but he wanted to learn how to box. Divante didn’t fight in
school after that day, but instead he decided to learn how to
box and use his talent in the boxing ring.

Boxing is a physical and mental sport, explains Divante. “I
started  following  the  bent  in  my  family.  My  father  and
trainer,  Albert  Jones,  had  a  very  decorated  amateur  and
professional boxing career. Additionally, my uncles and great
uncles were all very successful boxing athletes. To be the
best you have to become a student of the game of boxing ~ that
was my goal.”
 Divante’s amateur record was 83 wins, and 28 losses. Winning
three national championships, six regional championships and
10  state  championships  while  winning  the  Most  Outstanding
Boxer twice.

He decided to turn pro after the 2012 Olympic Trials, where he
lost 21-20. After getting tired of the politics in amateur
boxing, he decided the next best thing was for him to turn
pro. As a professional boxer his current record is 9 wins 2
losses with 7 knockouts. “My ambition in is to be the greatest
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and successful pound for pound boxer of all time. I have
been told my style is similar to that of Roy Jones, Jr. and
Floyd Mayweather, Jr.”

“I consider it a privilege and an honor to be compared to
them.  My  ultimate  goal  is  to  become  the  greatest  most
successful, pound for pound boxer of all time. I don’t have
any fear at all, because.”
 In the future, Divante would like to continue inspiring youth
to use their talents and abilities to make a positive impact
in their community. As a mentor, he makes public appearances
and speaks to youth about boxing and what it  done for him.

Garreth Payton started boxing in 2012. He has always been a
huge fan of the sport of boxing, but he never took time out to
really get into it him elf. One day while incarcerated he
finally decided to watch some of  boxing matches and wasn’t
too happy with the performance of Elayn Correctional Center
Boxing Team. 
Afterwards I said “You know what, I am about to start boxing
to show those guys how you represent.”

With an amateur record of 31-3 with 27 KO Payton turned pro
after release from incarceration.

Garreth was trained by Sylvester Sullivan, Vernon Jones, Jonny
Evans, Charles Rodgers and Clifford Etienne.  Etienne fought
Mike Tyson.
 His current trainer is Varice Copper who has trained Roy
Jones. Jr.



LaTavia Roberson Signs First
Fighter Fernando Bunch
HOUSTON, TX–Roberson Sports Management is proud to announce
the  signing  of  it’s  first  fighter,  undefeated  lightweight
Fernando Bunch.

Roberson Sports Management is owned by LaTavia Roberson who is
best known as an original member of the R&B group Destiny’s
Child, one of the world’s
best-selling groups of all time.

Nine-Time World Champion Roy Jones Jr. is training Fernando
Bunch. LaTavia wanted to get a fighter signed, and her team
started looking. Since LaTavia owns Slugfest Magazine, and had
done a cover story with Roy earlier in the year. Her partner
Alfred Adams, Vice President of Roberson Sports Management,
asked Roy if he knew of any up and coming prospects. Roy said
he had someone LaTavia should look at. Adams immediately took
notice of Bunch’s speed and strength.

Fernando Bunch was born Fernando Parks, but in 2010 he and his
father decided he should take his father’s last name, and he
changed it. Fernando was born in Birmingham, Alabama, and is
27 years old. He stands 5’11 and campaigns at 130lbs.-135lbs.
He is the youngest of 5 brothers. He has about 120 amateur
bouts under his belt. Both of his parents are God fearing and
was  raised  in  the  Mount  Calvary  Baptist  Church.  Fernando
graduated from
Hephzibah High School in 2009 at the top of his class. As of
now, he works as a Tech Support specialist at T-Mobile for the
last 5 years. He has 2 daughters, a 7-year-old daughter named
Mya Armani and an 8-month-old daughter name Miliana Pelea.
They are both his pride & joy and his reason why he strives so
hard to be successful in his boxing career and in life.
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Fernando started boxing in 2001, in which was a transition
from Taekwondo due to disqualifications for obsessive use of
punches. Basically, he quit because he was more interested in
punching than kicking. Throughout his early years of boxing he
won State and Regional Junior Olympics, Silver Gloves, Golden
Gloves, and competed in the National Golden Gloves, Augusta
National Ringside Classics, Title National Paul Murphy, and
USA
Championships. He also fought in the 2015 Olympic Trials in
Colorado Springs, as well in Philadelphia. In the midst of all
those tournaments, his coach left for 2 & 1/2 tours in Iraq.
Consequently, his trainer’s absence caused him to miss a lot
of opportunities to take part in many national tournaments.
Fernando received experience within his amateur boxing career
by training with world champions such as the Erislandy Lara
and the Charlo Brothers, but he also learned from greats such
as Ronnie Shields, Paul Williams and now with his head coach
the Great Roy Jones Jr.

Fernando has the potential to have a tremendous professional
boxing career. He is always willing to learn, and strongly
believes in the saying “The day you stop learning, is the day
you stop getting better.” As of right now, Fernando is 9-0 as
a professional with 5 Knockouts and trains with Roy Jones Jr
in Pensacola, FL.

Fernando’s future goal is to be able to bring a nonprofit
boxing gym and program for the youth in his side of town
(South side) in Augusta, GA. In addition, he wants to start a
consistent  foundation  that  supplies  school  and  hygiene
supplies for the youth before each semester of school. He is
also interested in starting a program for young men on how to
apply for jobs, conduct themselves in interviews, how to make
mature decisions and
manifest goals.



LaTavia  Roberson’s  New
Destiny In Boxing
HOUSTON, TX–LaTavia Roberson is best known as the co-founder
of the R&B hit group Destiny Child, one of the world’s best-
selling girl groups of all time. Roberson has sold over 25
million records with Destiny’s Child. Her work has earned her
several awards and nominations, including two Grammy Awards,
three Soul Train Music Awards and eight Billboard awards.

LaTavia is the newest face to step into the world of boxing.
Her successful entertainment career has provided her with a
wealth  of  knowledge  and  brings  management  skills  of  the
highest level to the next generation of boxers. She has had a
love and passion for boxing since she was a little girl.

“My business partner Alfred Adams called me about this. I used
to  sit  at  home  and  watch  boxing  with  my  father  and
Grandmother. I love the sport, and I am excited to be involved
in it,” said Roberson.

“This makes sense for me because I have always been a fighter
myself.  Maybe  not  in  the  ring,  but  in  life.  I  want  to
represent people who want to fight, and have those same kinds
of qualities.”

She has partnered with longtime friend and business partner
Alfred Adams. Adams is a retired venture capitalist. “When the
idea came to mind, I wanted to make sure we would put the very
best people in place to give the fighters the best management
team possible.” Adams said. Roberson has done that without
question.

Roberson added, “I want to be a mother-figure to my boxers. I
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have a great team in place led by Alfred, and I want to
nurture these athletes. I don’t want anyone to screw them
over. I have learned that when you are poorly managed, the
results won’t be up to par, and I want to make sure our
fighters get the utmost care.”

From a sponsorship stand-point Adams called long-time friend
Randy Jackson from the rock band Zebra to help facilitate this
process for their fighters. Adams and Roberson knew at this
point they had the right front office people in place to make
the best possible decisions for their fighters.

Roberson has two boxing training locations one in San Antonio,
TX under the headship of two-time world champion Jesse James
Leija and one in New Orleans, LA called Uppercuts Boxing Gym
under Valrice “Whop” Cooper owned by Darrick Stewart. “Whop”
is best known as one of Roy Jones, Jr.’s trainers. Roberson
also secured 8-time Mr. Olympia Lee Haney who is best known
for  working  with  Evander  Holyfield  as  strength  and
conditioning  coach  and  dietitians.

“I want to be a household name in the boxing world, and I want
to manage world class and world champion fighters. I feel with
the infrastructure that we have in place, that will become a
reality in the very near future,” Concluded Roberson.


